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Dear                                      , 
 
Request for Information – ATISN 18663 

 
Thank you for your request for information dated 29 June relating to the new 20mph 
speed limits.   
 
Information requested 
 

1. Please confirm how the new limit will be enforced across Wales by GoSafe and 
the police?  

2. Please confirm if there has been a change in law so that speed cameras can be 
placed in any location and from when?  Please provide the traffic order and 
URL for the order that details this change.  

3. Fines have already been issued from locations in Whitchurch in Cardiff that are 
not listed as locations on the GoSafe website, is this legal and under which 
order?  

 
Our response 
 

1. This is an operational matter for GoSafe, they can be contacted at - Freedom 
Of Information | GoSafe Welsh Road Casualty Reduction Partnership 

 
2. Information relating to placement of speed cameras and the legal framework 

can be found here -USE OF SPEED AND RED LIGHT CAMERAS FOR 
TRAFFIC ENFORCEMENT: GUIDANCE ON DEPLOYMENT, VISIBILITY AND 
SIGNING (gosafe.org) .  We do not hold the information relating to traffic 
orders, Cardiff Council will hold this information in relation to Whitchurch, they 
can be contacted at – Data Protection and Freedom of Information 
(cardiff.gov.uk) 

 
3. We do not hold this information.  Please contact GoSafe as noted above. 

 
 
 
Next steps 

7 August 2023 

https://www.gosafe.org/request/freedom-of-information/
https://www.gosafe.org/request/freedom-of-information/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gosafe.org%2Fmedia%2Fbpfbgcqy%2Fwelsh-assembly-guidance.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CTrystan.Evans%40gov.wales%7C6c067926dbed47d100b708db7c8e8861%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638240723830835532%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WDL6fEqG%2BOeDqeEmBH%2BA0sJfHsM8Faryvau5Kld63HM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gosafe.org%2Fmedia%2Fbpfbgcqy%2Fwelsh-assembly-guidance.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CTrystan.Evans%40gov.wales%7C6c067926dbed47d100b708db7c8e8861%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638240723830835532%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WDL6fEqG%2BOeDqeEmBH%2BA0sJfHsM8Faryvau5Kld63HM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gosafe.org%2Fmedia%2Fbpfbgcqy%2Fwelsh-assembly-guidance.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CTrystan.Evans%40gov.wales%7C6c067926dbed47d100b708db7c8e8861%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638240723830835532%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WDL6fEqG%2BOeDqeEmBH%2BA0sJfHsM8Faryvau5Kld63HM%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cardiff.gov.uk/ENG/Your-Council/Data-protection-and-FOI/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.cardiff.gov.uk/ENG/Your-Council/Data-protection-and-FOI/Pages/default.aspx


 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: 
 
Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales.  Please remember to quote the ATISN 
reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  However, please note that the 
Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it has been through our 
own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

